
 

JR. CHURCH MINISTRY – our staff person 
today is Maggie White.  Parents please use the 
balcony for infants & toddlers.  We thank all our 
children’s’ workers for working this ministry. 

SCHEDULE:   
Sunday Services                
9:45 -Sunday School 
11:00 -Worship Service 
 6:00 - Evening Service  
Wednesday Night - 
7 PM –Prayer Meeting 

MORNING WORSHIP                           21, 2016                                                        
                            
 
PIANO PRELUDE                          
PASTOR’S PRAYER                     
ANNOUNCEMENTS      
CHOIR 
OFFERING                       
HYMN # 290 – Our God Reigns 
PRAYER  
HYMN # 95 - Revive us Again 
MESSAGE -      Evangelist Mike Patterson      
HYMN # 387 - Just as I Am 
BENEDICTION  
 
REVIVAL SERVICES: - Welcome Evangelist Mike Patterson and 
his wife Jenny to our church. Mike is our guess preacher for our 
2016 annual Revival. Prayer time will start in the Pastor’s office 
at 6:45 PM and refreshment time will be held after the service. 
Remember all evening services start at 7PM.  
 

RALLY SUNDAY- We have plans for another 
concert with Gospel Music Nashville Style with 
“Julian & Bonnie George”. They will return this 
year on September 18th so plan to be here during 
the Sunday school hour and worship. Please invite 
some friends and pass out some fliers. 

 
GARY AND CAROLE ALLEN - They have just finished a "Vision 
Trip" among Turkish Muslims and Persian refugees.  Their immediate 
goal is to rejoin the "Teams" in Istanbul and resume evangelistic 
ministries. We at DFBC have been searching for missions to Muslims 
in light of the current Jihad. They will be with us on September 4th to 
present their ministry. Please be here to get the facts to vote.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH  
CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770 
ANTHONY BACINO – PASTOR 
WWW.DOVERFIRSTBAPTIST.ORG 

 
DOOR PRIZES - We are offering 

special incentives for our Revival. Each visitor 
you bring you will receive two extra drawing 
coupons. Prizes will include Sunday night a 
special DVD and Wednesday night the Linen’s 

basket. Prize for Monday is a $25 gift certificate form 
Cousin’s deli and $50 gift card for Four Brothers on Tuesday.  
 
DOVER DAY - is Saturday, September 17th at Boyce Park. 
Our Church will have a table to display our church ministry 
and the new “Awasa” Children’s’ Clubs. We have Lorna, 
Maggie, and the Pastor for a few hours. We could use a few 
more volunteers. Please use the sign-up sheet at rear table. 

 
- We are looking ahead to our new AWASA Youth 
program this fall and we need leaders for our Upper 
Clubs.   Also, we can use volunteers to sew the club 

patch on the new vests. We need to have them done before the 
September 23rd opening night. Thank you all for your support. The 
program will cost considerably less this year. AWASA logo stands for  
 “Alleluia What A Savoir Amen!” We are using the AIG Program. 
 
PICNIC -Make plans to join us for our Sunday School Picnic 
on Saturday, September 24TH at the Chestnut Ridge Rod & Gun 
Club.  Come out and enjoy the food, fun, and fellowship. It 
will all start at 12:00 noon. There will be games and a craft for 
the ladies too. Bring your rod but leave your gun at home. :) 
 
TLC SUNDAY – is on November 13th the Transformation Life 

Center will join us for our worship service. They 
will be giving an update on the ministry at TLC 
and preach the morning sermon. Also, please 
give the Resident Men at TLC your full attention 

while they give their testimonies.  Invite people who 
struggle with addictions. 

http://www.doverfirstbaptist.org/


 2  
          Safety and Security Memo 
 
All members and friends of the Dover First 
Baptist Church are advised: We have taken 
safety and security measure after our recent 
seminar and new installations of doors. Only 
the Library door will be open once Sunday 
school begins at 10 AM in the hall. The front 
doors will all be locked just after the deacons 
remove the offering. That time of course will 
vary after 11 am. Folks who are unable to use 
the stage stairs for the restrooms can exist the 
church via the rear and take the sensor and 
door key with you to return. These keys are 
hanging next to the front door. Please be sure 
you lock the hall door and return these keys to 
our door monitor Mr. Gary Anderson. All others 
please use the left side aisle of the church to 
exist quietly to the rest room if needed. Please 
do not come down the center aisle. The 
deacons and trustees are saddened that we 
must take these measures in light of the 
current trends in our society today but we do 
so for your safety. This is not a lack of faith but 
rather a measure of wisdom. God has called us 
to employ both. Thank you. 
 
Pastor Anthony Bacino 
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